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This is an essential reference for practicing pediatricians and pediatric infectious diseases specialists.
Recommendations for care of children in special circumstances -- Sect. It provides evidence-based guidance to
practicing clinicians on pediatric infections and vaccinations based on the recommendations of the committee
as well as the combined expertise of hundreds of physician contributors. Antimicrobial agents and related
therapy -- Sect. Long, associate editor. Summaries of infectious diseases -- Sect. Expanded discussions of drug
interactions as well as the revised American Heart Association recommendations for the prevention of
bacterial endocarditis are presented. Be the first. Kimberlin, associate editor ; Sarah S. The text is organized
into 5 sections with a comprehensive list of appendixes. Antimicrobial prophylaxis. Many website resources
have been added throughout the text to provide the reader with links to expanded information about the topic.
Available in both a hard copy and a digital version that can be downloaded onto mobile devices, this dual
platform offers flexibility. Baker, S. The current page 27th edition has newly added sections, including key
developments in combination vaccines, the AAP standards for child and adolescent immunization practices,
parental refusal to vaccinate, updates on prevention of mosquitoborne infections, and updated information on
emerging infectious diseases and pathogens, including Baylisascaris, metapneumovirus, West Nile virus,
coronaviruses, pertussis, tuberculosis, and pneumococcal, meningococcal, and varicella infections. The digital
version contains many useful direct links to supplemental materials including recommendations and guidelines
from other agencies, and an extensive collection of images depicting disease features. This section serves as a
comprehensive resource for both general and infectious diseases pediatricians. Similar Items. The book is
divided into sections that cover active and passive immunization, disease summaries, antimicrobial therapy for
treatment and prophylaxis, and care of children in special situations. This edition offers substantial revisions
and additions.


